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OSU Extension Welcomes New Staff 

       

Tis the Season for Dog Tags!! 
Order your tags online, by mail or stop in to 

one of several locations throughout  

Fulton County!  

www.fultoncountyoh.com/auditor 

There are several new faces at the Ohio State University  
Extension-Fulton Office. Chris Seiler (pictured left)  joined the 
Extension team in July as the Extension Office Associate. She 
provides fiscal, program and office support for the educators in 
the office. Kayla Miller (pictured middle) is the new Extension 
Educator for 4-H Youth Development. Kayla joined the team in 
December  2017. Pictured right, Melissa Rupp is the new      
Extension Educator and Family and Consumer Sciences     
Representative. Melissa joined the team in September 2017.   

Commissioners Welcome New 
Deputy Dog Wardens 
The Fulton County Commissioners welcome two new staff 
members to the Dog Wardenôs Office. Jon Rufenacht and     
Courtney Iwinski will serve as Deputy Dog Wardens, and will 
aid in enforcing and enacting effective, efficient and humane 
dog control services for the health and safety of the public. 
ñJon and Courtney are great additions to our team,ò notes    
Brian Banister, Dog Warden. Both Jon and Courtney, are      
pictured left with Judge Eric Nagel after administration of their 
oath of office. Both Deputies joined the team this November 
2017.  
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